


 
 
                                NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
                                  BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI 
 
Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held before the Boone County Planning and 
Zoning Commission at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, August 19, 2021 and before the Boone County 
Commission at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, August 31, 2021.  Both hearings will be held in the 
Commission Chambers of the Roger B. Wilson Boone County Government Center, 801 E. 
Walnut St., Columbia, MO.  The hearings will give all interested parties an opportunity to be 
heard in relation to the following: 
 
Request by Jon Adam Sapp to rezone from A-1 (Agriculture) to A-1P (Planned Agriculture) 
and to approve a review plan for Harvest Acres on 10.0 acres located at 12200 S Hwy DD, 
Ashland. 
 
Seating in Commission Chambers will be limited. The public may be rotated in/out so that 
everyone will have an opportunity to speak. The P & Z Commission meeting will also be 
available by phone, please check our website for additional details at 
www.showmeboone.com/resource-management 
 
Questions regarding the above request may be directed to the Boone County Resource 
Management office at 886-4330. 
 
Boone County Planning & Zoning Commission 
Boyd Harris, Chairperson  
 
 
 



 


